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2019 Income Tax
Season is

approaching

Did you know that when your doctor orders labs/blood work you
do not have to go to their lab? Did you know that you can save
money if you have your labs/blood tests done with an
independent lab? Typically the cost is a co-pay rather than
hundreds of dollars out of pocket. Here in the Upper Valley our
Urgent Care facility, Clear Choice MD, can help. Quest Diagnostics
assists with this process  https://bit.ly/2QtS103. You should
always consult with your insurance company.
 

 
Did you know that your Work United

Resource Coordinator can assist you with
your 2019 Income Tax Return for FREE?! If
your household earned $66,000 or less in

2019 we can help. Once you have received
the documents below, and you are ready to

file, contact your Work United Resource
Coordinator to make an appointment. By
filing with us it can save you hundreds!

Visit My Free Taxes for more information. 
Visit https://bit.ly/2rSfBJx

 
Please have these documents ready for

your appointment
 
*Social Security or Individual Taxpayer
Identification Number (ITIN) for each
family member and working adult
 
*1095-A if you received a tax credit from
healthcare.gov marketplace
 
*Childcare provider name, address and tax
ID (if applicable)
 
*Bank routing and account numbers for
checking or savings account (if you qualify
for refund via secure direct deposit)
 
*Last year’s tax return, if you have it (Need
Adjusted Gross information)
 
*A valid email address
 
*W2’s, 1099’s, 1098’s, and other tax forms

 

Did you know that you can find financial assistance to help with
burial costs? New Hampshire and Vermont residents can apply for
a need-based grant by visiting https://bit.ly/2OtYPIC

Did you know that the American Red Cross can help with free
installation of smoke alarms, replace batteries in existing alarms
and provide fire prevention and safety education. The program is
called Sound the Alarm. This program is in place to help reduce
fire deaths and injuries. To apply and find out more
visit https://rdcrss.org/2KxiHsO.

Vermont Residents may apply with the State for
Emergency/General Assistance to help towards burial costs. You
can find out more by visiting https://bit.ly/2qo1VWp

New Hampshire residents may also apply with their local Town
Welfare office for financial assistance with burial costs. You can
find out more by visiting https://bit.ly/2pyMoTm

https://bit.ly/2QtS103
https://bit.ly/2rSfBJx
https://bit.ly/2OtYPIC
https://rdcrss.org/2KxiHsO
https://bit.ly/2qo1VWp
https://bit.ly/2OtYPIC


FOR EMPLOYEES AT
Coop Food Stores
Alice Peck Day
Mascoma Bank
Mt Ascutney Hospital
Early Care & Education
Association

 

Reminder 

RESOURCE COORDINATORS
M E E T  Y O U R  W O R K  U N I T E D

Prudence.Pease@graniteuw.org
Cell (603) 361-3429

PRUDENCE PEASE

Angel.Hudson@graniteuw.org
Cell (603) 657-0961

ANGEL HUDSON

Suzanne.Waldren@graniteuw.org
Cell (603) 391-9006

SUZANNE WALDREN

FOR EMPLOYEES AT
Simon Pearce
Kendal at Hanover
King Arthur Flour
Chippers

 

FOR EMPLOYEES AT
Hypertherm
Dartmouth College 
Fujifilm Dimatix
Early Care & Education
Association
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Apply for Fuel Assistance in VT & NH until
April 2020
Your Work United Resource Coordinator can
give you a Toys for Tots referral
Healthcare Marketplace deadline for 2020
coverage is December 15, 2019
Medicare Open Enrollment deadline for the
2020 coverage year is December 7, 2019
It's FAFSA time for the 2020-2021 year   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://studentaid.ed.gov/sa/fafsa
https://studentaid.ed.gov/sa/fafsa
https://studentaid.ed.gov/sa/fafsa

